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OVERVIEW  
At Meridan State College, we encourage students to continuously strive towards excellence and to develop 
themselves as lifelong creative learners.  In order to promote this development in our students, we seek 
to celebrate excellence and implement a consistent approach to positively re-enforce the behaviours we 
work to develop in our students that are in line with our College Vision and Values. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Staff are committed to encouraging all students to achieve high standards, continuously improve and 
have the skills to be independent and resilient lifelong learners. This proposal aims to provide 
opportunities for every student to access positive incentives in an effort to encourage students to 
achieve to their full potential and engage in learning experiences.  

 

OUTCOMES 
The core focus of our student recognition guidelines is to promote engagement and ownership of learning 
while targeting specific behaviours that embody our College Vision and Values.  
 
The student recognition awards integral to these guidelines are:  

• General Positive Behaviour Recognition (E.g. 4-star pass, postcards, JCE tracking) 

• Academic Excellence Awards 

• Behaviour and Effort Excellence Awards 

• 4C rewards 

• Attendance rewards 
 
The attached document outlines some examples of guidelines, criteria, levels, roles and responsibilities 
and time frames for positive incentives from P-12. We proposal the request of $15,000-$18,000 over a 
three year period. 

 

DISCLAIMER NOTE 
We recognise that the total funding requested may not be feasible, however, would appreciate any contribution the P&C 

association may be able to commit to in order to be able to support this positive behaviour initiative.  

 

We propose that this incentive could be trialled for a 3-year period, and reviewed by presenting data to help support a 

justification of continuing the funding into the future.  

 

Thank-you for your consideration on behalf of the HOD Engagement Team from Meridan State 

College.  

 

For further details or explanation, please don’t hesitate to contact Sarah Bennett (HOD Junior 

Secondary) sbenn245@eq.edu.au  
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